## Dear parents,

We hope you and your family had a lovely Summer break and we are very much looking forward to seeing children in their upcoming PE lessons!

## PE Days:

| 3HCM – Monday & Friday     | 5AW – Thursday & Friday    |
|----------------------------|----------------------------|
| 3LJ – Wednesday & Friday   | 5CB – Tuesday & Wednesday  |
| 3PM – Tuesday & Thursday   | 5KW – Tuesday & Friday     |
| 3RL – Monday & Wednesday   | 5SS – Monday & Thursday    |
| 3SF – Tuesday & Thursday   | 5ZM - Monday & Wednesday   |
| 4AS – Monday & Tuesday     | 6BC – Tuesday & Wednesday  |
| 4EV – Wednesday & Thursday | 6FW – Monday & Tuesday     |
| 4LN – Tuesday & Friday     | 6JI –Monday & Friday       |
| 4PG – Wednesday & Friday   | 6MS – Wednesday & Thursday |
| 4TG – Monday & Thursday    | 6TR - Thursday & Friday    |

# **House Colours:**

For children in Year 4, 5 & 6, House colours remain the same.

#### **Year 3 Houses** are as follows:

3HCM – Brittain - Blue 3LJ – Emburey - Yellow 3PM – Rutherford - Red 3RL – Townsend - Green 3SF – Hawthorne - Black

## PE Kit:

Children must come to school on their PE days in PE Kit. If they have any clubs or sport events during the school day or after school, they should also come to school in PE Kit.

Two Mile Ash PE Kit expectations are:

- Red T-Shirt (either plain or with TMA sport logo)
- Black Jumper (either plain or with TMA sport logo)
- Black Shorts (either plain or with TMA sport logo)
- Black Jogging bottoms / sport leggings (either plain or with TMA sport logo)
- House colour shirt can be worn instead of Red PE T-Shirt and for House Sport events (either plain or with House Colour logo)
- Comfortable, secure Trainers
- This term children are doing Football in PE lessons on the school field children should bring either a CHANGE OF TRAINERS or FOOTBALL BOOTS in a named BAG to school. They will change into these before the lesson. This is particularly important

- on wet days. We do not encourage children to wear or bring in expensive trainers/boots.
- Shin pads are suggested for football and hockey lessons but are not compulsory. If your child has ambitions to represent the school at football, then they will require shin pads.
- Mouth guards are suggested for hockey lessons but are not compulsory.

PE Kit must not have brands or logos other than the TMA logo. Hoodies must not be worn.

If the weather is particularly wet/cold, children will be allowed to wear their jacket in the lesson.

Please ensure all PE Kit and uniform (especially jumpers!) and jackets are named.

If you have any questions regarding PE and School Sport, please contact Mr Saville at: <a href="mailto:reception@tma.bucks.sch.uk">reception@tma.bucks.sch.uk</a>

We wish your child an enjoyable start of the new term!

Mr Saville & Mr Hobley

Jake Saville Head of PE